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SHELDON TO DISCONTINUE VACCINATION CHECKS FOR CONCERTS, EVENTS 

 
 

ST. LOUIS, MO – Beginning April 22, 2022, The Sheldon will no longer require proof of vaccination or negative 

COVID-19 test to attend concerts or events. As previously announced, masks are also no longer required for 

entry. For the health and safety of patrons, volunteers, staff and artists, The Sheldon recommends masking at 

all times, unless eating or drinking, especially for those who are unvaccinated. 

 

Masking and vaccination policies are subject to change at the request of the performer or event organizer, and 

guests are encouraged to check The Sheldon’s website for the most updated information. Ticket holders will 

also be contacted directly if the policy for their event differs from general Sheldon policies.  

 

The Sheldon will continue to carefully monitor COVID safety recommendations and policies from the Centers for 

Disease Control, and our fellow arts organizations in the Grand Center District, and will not hesitate to change 

this policy should conditions change. 

   

All public facing staff, including ushers, bartenders, security personnel and box office staff will remain masked, and 

are required to be fully vaccinated. 

 

For more information, contact The Sheldon at 314-533-9900 or visit https://www.thesheldon.org/covid-updates/. 
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